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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Changes to the Data Protection Law 
You will no doubt be aware that from May 25

th
, the rules around data protection are 

changing. The 'General Data Protection Regulation' (GDPR) will change how 
organisations, including schools, can use personal data and keep it safe. It will also 
strengthen a person’s rights over their own data. 
 
Our privacy policy has been updated to reflect these and other changes and is attached 
for your attention. You will also find it on the school website. 
 
As part of our work to comply with GDPR, we are also re-seeking your consent to use 
photographs or videos of your child on our website, internal displays and in books.  
 
I would be grateful if you would complete and return the attached form to the school office 
by Monday 4

th
 June. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Alison Evans 
Headteacher 
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